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Dear Parents and Guardians:

Unlimited opportunities await your student. Today, emphasis is on lifelong learning and multiple job/career
transitions. The decisions we make about careers and leisure activities throughout our lifespan are critical to our
sense of well-being. Job satisfaction can be a key ingredient to our feeling of self-worth and to contentment in our

family life.

Your student will create their own future, one connection at a time starting today. The best way to predict the
future is to invent it yourself. Inventing your future takes courage and the ability to set goals and follow through on
those goals.

There are three central questions that your student needs to answer:

Who am 1?7
Where am | going?
How will | get there?

Xello is a program used at Goodrich High School designed to assist your student both with future educational
plans and also in making course selections for scheduling high school classes.

Xello is an internet-based career exploration and planning tool your student will use to explore career, college and
scholarship options and develop a career plan. Xello can be accessed from school, home, or wherever you and/or
your student have access to the internet.

The website is: https://login.xello.world/. Your student's personal Educational Development Plan (EDP) can be
accessed within Xello. Students’ personalized EDP Usernames include their 6 digit school ID number (lunch
number) and the password includes their 8 digit birthdate (Example: Username: good-001234, Password:
01022000). We encourage you to visit this website and view the EDP your student has developed. Within the high
school curriculum and during designated times throughout the year, students will be expected to update their EDP.
It becomes extremely important that the completed EDP contains a parent signature verifying that your student
has reviewed it with you and that you approve of their course requests for the following year, as high school
scheduling is done electronically from their EDP/course selection.

If you have any questions about the EDP process, or if we can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact
Ms. Pfeiffer our Career Readiness Coordinator at 810-591-2251 ext, 1433.
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